
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
5th July 2019 

Friends of Moorlands BBQ 

 

What a great success our BBQ was last week. The sun 

shone beautifully for us making it a fabulous evening 

for all! 

We must say a big thank you to Claire Hines and all of 

the FoM helpers who put in countless hours of hard 

work both before and after the event to make it such a 

success. 

Early indications show that the BBQ raised a              

magnificent £2500! 

The next few FoM events for next year are already in 

the diary, please join us: 

FoM Social The Bridge 25th July 7.30pm 

AGM:11th September 5.30pm 

Race Night: 20th September 7pm 

Film Night: 17th October 5.30pm 

 

Manchester Day 

Today was our annual Manchester day when we learn all 

about the wonderful city we live in. Children find out about 

a wealth of topics including art, music, crime and punish-

ment and industrialisation. 

Once again, it’s been a fun filled and informative day. 

Book Swap  

After the success of our book swap, we would like to  

introduce a book swap scheme for parents and carers.  

The book ‘library’ will be in the foyer area. If you have 

any donations to get us started, please send them in. 

 

Thank you. 

Stars of the Week 

3C Poppy R 

3P Samuel 

4C David 

4L Elias 

WN Lauren H 

5S Rebecca M 

5T Samika 

6G Avery 

6S Lucie 

Facebook and Twitter 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Twitter to keep   

up-to-date with our adventures at Robinwood. 

Sale High School 

Sale High School are holding an open morning on 9th July 

from 9.15-11.15am. Please contact Charlotte Hulton on 

0161 973 2713 or chulton@salehighschhol.org.uk to       

register your attendance. 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 8th July– Year 4 trip to Cannon Hall Farm 

Tuesday 9th July-WN to Tatton Park for story telling 

event 

Wednesday 10th July– recorder exams 

Thursday 11th July-Y6 concert 7pm 

Friday 12th July-Y6 leavers’ disco 4.30—6.30pm 

Monday 15th July-Wednesday 17th July-Y6 Robinwood 

Tuesday 23rd July-Parents’ annual report drop-in evening 

Wednesday 24th July-9.30am Y6 Leavers’ assembly and 

Y6 prize giving (parents and carers welcome) 

Thursday 25th July-9.30am Y3-5 school prize giving 

(private event) 

Friday 26th July-School finishes for Summer 

Letters Home  

 

Year 6 production ticket letter 

Year 6 Disco 

The year 6 disco is on Friday 12th July form 4.30pm-

6.30pm. 

All children will need to be collected from school at 3.30 

and return for the start of the event at 4.30pm and will 

need to be collected at 6.30pm by an adult. 

Please ensure your child does not bring their mobile 

phone to the event. There will be a photographer taking 

photos to commemorate the event. 

Assemblies 

Don’t forget he final class assembly of the year is on 19th 

July and will be led by 4L. 

Robinwood 

The final arrangements for Robinwood are now in place. 

All year 6 parents should have received a letter detailing 

the arrangements for the trip.  

Children should be dropped off at school on Monday 15th 

Jull ay the usual time. If any medication is needed to be 

handed over parents will need to come into school to sign 

consent forms. 

Thank you 

Year 6 Personal Safety Workshop 

On Wednesday ear 6 experienced a personal safety    work-

shop led by Judo Education in order to prepare them for 

their transition to secondary school. 

We hope they found it useful and that it will help as they 

find themselves becoming more independent in the       

future. 

Year 6 Play 

The year 6 end of year production is on Thursday evening 

next week. Letters went out earlier this week asking fami-

lies to request tickets. 

Should you require more than two tickets please fill the 

form in and return to school as soon as possible so we can 

deal with your request. 
Year 6 Hoodies 

The much anticipated year six leaver hoodies have ar-

rived today! 

Please make sure that your child’s hoody has their 

name clearly labelled. 

Children are more than welcome to wear their hoodies 

for Robinwood and also in school for the next three 

weeks, however, it’s probably advisable to have a 

school polo shirt underneath so they can take it off in 

the warm weather. 


